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Circular No.: MMGS/2024-25/33
Date: 21st October 2024

Subject: Diwali Vacation Notification

Dear Parents and students,

We are pleased to inform you that the Diwali vacation will be observed from 28th October
to 9th November 2024.

The school will reopen on 11th November 2024 as per the regular schedule.

Students are requested to complete their Diwali Homework, which has been uploaded on
Edusprint, during the vacation period.

We wish you and your family a joyous and prosperous Diwali!

Regards,

Mrs. Kavita Vishwakarma
Principal


